
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Tory Lawless,  

Docket Room Manager  

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor  

Nashville, TN 37243  

TPUC.DocketRoom@tn.gov 

August 30, 2021 

RE:  Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation from Johnson City Energy 

Authority dba BrightRidge (“BrightRidge”) TPUC Docket No. 21-00033 

Please accept this letter for filing on behalf of Johnson City Energy Authority dba BrightRidge. 

BrightRidge respectfully provides notice of its election to operate    pursuant to market regulation, 

in accordance with Tenn. Code Ann. § 65-5-109. 

As required, one (1) hard copy will be mailed to your office. Should you have any questions    

about this filing, or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 301-

788-6889 or at tfireccg@myactv.net.

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Terri K. Firestein 
Terri K. Firestein 

CCG Consulting 

Regulatory Compliance Consultant 

on behalf of BrightRidge 

Enclosures 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on August 30, 2021 at 4:13 p.m.
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